
 
 
 

 
 

 

ASX Announcement 

30 August 2024 

 

 
2024 ANNUAL GENERAL MEETING DATE  

In accordance with ASX Listing Rule 3.13.1, Aspen Group (which comprises Aspen Group Limited and the 

Aspen Property Trust) (ASX: APZ) advises that the 2024 Annual General Meeting of shareholders will be 

held on 15 November 2024.  

Further details regarding the 2024 Annual General Meeting including the Notice of Meeting will be made 

available to shareholders in accordance with regulatory requirements. In accordance with the ASX Listing 

Rule 14.3, valid nominations for the position of director are required to be lodged at the registered office 

of the Company by 5:00pm (AEST) Wednesday 25 September 2024. 

 

The announcement was approved and authorised for release by the Joint Company Secretaries of 

Aspen Group Limited.  

 
 

 

END 

For further information, please contact: 

 

David Dixon 

Joint Chief Executive Officer 

Phone: (+61) 2 9151 7584 

Email: davidd@aspengroup.com.au 

 

 

John Carter 

Joint Chief Executive Officer 

Phone: (+61) 2 9151 7586 

Email: johnc@aspengroup.com.au 

 

Aspen Group Limited 
ABN 50 004 160 927 

 
Aspen Property Trust 

ARSN 104 807 767  
 

Suite 21, 285A Crown Street  
 Surry Hills NSW 2010 

 
Telephone: 02 9151 7500 

 
Email: homemail@aspengroup.com.au 


